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Mr. Oscar E. Monnig 
29 Chelsea Dr. 
Fort Worth, Texas 76115 

Dear Mr. Monnig: 

A few weeks ago, I asked Dr. Levinson to send you a 
complimentary copy of the Nininger issue. In case you 
did not receive it, could you please let me know? I'll 
see that you get one. 

Once again many thanks for that fine Foreword. Everybody, 
including the laureate himself, liked it. 

Heymann has measured Kirbyville and will send me the 
results shortly. I shall give you a report as soon as I 
have had a chance to digest the results. 

Best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Sincerely, 
~ 

Edward Anders 

EA/ jw 

SEVENTY-FIFTH ANNIVERSARY YEAR 


